
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
21st June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
  

Year 6 Science Fair 
  
In their science lessons over the past few weeks the children in Year 6 have been working 
together in small groups planning and carrying out their own independent scientific 
enquiry. This has involved thinking of an interesting question which they would like to 
investigate, planning how to carry it out, organising themselves and their equipment and 
analysing their results.  
  
The culmination of their work is the ‘Year 6 Science Fair’ to be held in school next Monday, 
24th June. Each group’s work will be presented as a poster display and will be on show for 
other children to view. There will also be a judging process taking place during the 
afternoon.  
 
This letter is an invitation for you to come and view the work after school that day, between 
4.00pm and 5.30pm. The work will be displayed in the Read Hall. 
  
The children have been working very enthusiastically on their projects and hope you will 
be able to come and see their work.  
 
With best wishes 
 

 
Nick Chapman 
Head of science 
 


